
 
 

 
 
 

December 21, 2009 
 
 
Office of Group Benefits reminder of correct use of OGB 
web address to avoid possible computer viruses, 
spyware 

 
 
The Louisiana Office of Group Benefits reminds everyone to use the agency’s correct 
website address, which is www.groupbenefits.org.  
 
A group benefits address ending in .com has resulted in some plan members’ 
computers being infected with malware. Do not use any address to access the 
Office of Group Benefits website except the correct website address 
(www.groupbenefits.org).  
 
OGB provides health coverage, life insurance and other benefits for workers at state 
agencies, universities, colleges and participating school boards, along with those 
workers’ legal dependents. All told, the agency serves about 250,000 plan members. 
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